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Comments: I'm writing to say that I do not approve of a strip mine being developed near the River of No Return

Wilderness and that this project should be stopped immediately. With the ongoing challenges that we face in

trying to prevent further climate change, biodiversity loss, and preserving intact, healthy ecosystems, I believe

that this project would be a grave mistake. Causing great damage to the River of No Return Wilderness for short

term economic gain is incredibly short sighted and should not be allowed. Thank you.

 

Nicholas Kovalcik 


